
Contact:  Rie Sluder 
Friends of the Kingston Community Library   
Phone: 603-642-7034 
Email: hsluder@comcast.net 
 
 

                  FOR IMMEDATE RELEASE 
 

 
Kingston Community Library Annual Plant Sale 

 
KINGSTON- The Friends of the Kingston Community Library (KCL) Annual Plant Sale 
will be held on Saturday, May 23, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., at the library, located at 2 
Library Lane near the Carriage Towne Shopping Center. 
 
The Friends are offering a wide assortment of culinary and fragrant organic herbs, 
heirloom vegetables,polinator plants, ground cover, annuals and perennials for sale, 
along with locally grown plants from community members’ gardens. Plant lists will be 
posted on the KCL website.  
 
To keep everyone as safe as possible, the following procedures will be in place during 
the sale: 
 

 Only 10 people allowed in the sale area at a time 

 Wear a face mask and gloves at all times 

 Maintain a 6-foot distance from other people at all times (while browsing for 
plants or standing in line) 

 If you have questions about any of the plants or procedures, look for someone in 
a maroon apron 

 Only pick up the plant you will purchase to cut down on excessive handling of 
plants 

 Place all your selected plants in one or more (as needed) of the cardboard flats  

 Proceed to the tally area, place your plants in one of the designated spots, and 
someone will add up your plant total 

 Take your plants to the payment table and pay with a credit card (preferred), 
cash, or check 

 Load your plants into your vehicle and you are all set to go 
 
The Friends of the Kingston Community Library is an independent, non-profit 

organization made up of community members.  Their mission is to support the library’s 

ability to provide programs and services to the town residents.  The Friends raise funds 

to furnish items and services beyond the library’s basic budget as well as volunteer to 

assist staff in running programs. The group meets the third Monday of most months at 

4:30 p.m., in the library.  You are cordially invited to attend. 

mailto:hsluder@comcast.net


 For more information contact Rie Sluder at friends@kingston-library.org or call (603) 

642-7034 to leave a message for her.  Hope to see you at the next meeting. 
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